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Dear Families
Year 12 - A Level Art Equipment

A Level art students are expected to document their progress over the course through A3 sketchbooks.
Students are welcome to purchase these from outside of school, but we can also provide these through
the school for a discounted cost. Students will usually use two sketchbooks over the year and payment for
these can be made on the MCAS app for £20.00. (This also includes two plastic folders, one A2 for school
and one A3 for transporting their book home).

The cost of art materials is ever increasing and students studying art A Level will use a large breadth of
them over the course. These include the use of cartridge paper, acrylics, inks, spray paint, clay and much
more. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20.00 towards the costs of these materials which can
also be paid on the MCAS app.

Sketchbooks & folders - £20.00
Voluntary contribution to school art materials - £20.00

Art students also have the opportunity to purchase an art pack to use at home for their independent
learning if they wish.

The art pack for home includes the following materials and costs a total of £40.00:

Quality drawing ink — 12 x 1 oz bottles

Reeves pastels — 12 assorted

Pentee oil pastels — 12 assorted

Polished Staedtler HB craft pencils — pack of 10
Reeves watercolour tablet — metal box of 12 assorted
Acrylic tube set — 10 75ml assorted

Coats medium charcoal — 25 pieces 6mm x 140mm
Flat one stroke brush No 10

Round fine brush No 8

Round fine brush No 2

KOH-I-NOOR graphite crayon

Rubber

Palette knife painting tool

Glue stick

Any materials bought from us will be distributed to students in class once payments have been made
online.

If you were in receipt of the Pupil Premium government grant in year 11 please contact Mrs Plumb in the
sixth form office regarding the 16 -19 bursary.
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We wish your child every success for their first year of A Level art. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me at sstirling@mysackville.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms S Stirling Ms H Buckley
Curriculum Team Leader for Art Art Teacher



